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May Technical Talk 

We had a great technical talk in May on Residential Depressurization and Critical 

Exhaust Calculations. For those who were unable to make it, a video recording of the 

presentation as well as the slides are available on the members only section of our 

website. 

June Technical Talk 

Join us on June 19th for our next technical talk "The Viessman Product and Engineering 

Team - Hydronics, North America" presented by Benjamin Jewell - Director, Product 

Management Hydronics, North America and Ken Burgess, Supervisor, R&D and 

Laboratory, Hydronics North America. 

More information and the link to register here: https://events.teams.microsoft.com/ 

event/f509ac52-c06b-41a0-a298-f15a3ce2ef0f@86243c6d-7620-4481- 

aa01-72d2bf5848f7 

 
Have ideas, suggestions or requests for our upcoming talks? Please email us at 

admin@hvacdc.ca 

HRAI Partnership 
 

The Heating, Refrigeration and Air Conditioning Institute of Canada (HRAI) is 

pleased to announce a strategic partnership with the HVAC Designers of Canada 

(HVAC-DC). This collaboration, formalized through a Memorandum of Understanding 

(MOU) signed on April 30, 2024, aims to foster communication, cooperation, and 

collaboration to advance the HVAC industry. 

A key focus will be cultivating a trained and qualified HVAC design workforce that 

reliably delivers quality design services for Part 9 buildings. We will work together to 

identify and act on opportunities to raise awareness of the importance of proper HVAC 

system commissioning and to improve industry practices that achieve better installed 

performance. 

Read more here: https://www.hrai.ca/newsletter/hrai-and-hvac-designers-of- 

canada-forge-strategic-partnership-? 

utm_source=mediaedge&utm_medium=enewsletter&utm_campaign=hrai-in-the- air-

2024-05-31 

LEEP Mechanicals Forum 
 

We wanted to share a LEEP Mechanicals Forum on Air Source Heat Pumps on June 

18th from 7:45am to 12:00pm at the Ottawa Conference and Event Center. Please see 

the attached flyer for more information: LEEP promo doc.pdf 

Membership 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to our newest member: Dan Wood of DJ 

Wood Building Performance. As we continue to grow our organization, we would love 

for you to refer others in the industry to join us! You can share this link with them: 

https://hvacdc.ca/?page_id=81 or have them contact info@hvacdc.ca and we would be 

happy to help! 
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